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Happy Holidays from the CARE team. 2022 has been a great year for CARE and we 
want to continue this momentum into 2023. Thank you to all our colleagues.
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Screening and 
recruitment 

activity

➢ 48 participants 
randomised

➢ 20 sites have 
screened

➢ 4 sites still to 
start screening

Looking for guidance? The CARE website has been updated with more
“CARE Chats” videos, which provide top tips for collaborators.

Randomisations

We have reached 80% of our 
recruitment target. Thank you 

to all teams for their 
continued efforts and hard 

work in helping us reach this 
milestone.
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Target (red) vs actual (green) participants recruited

Trial office holiday closure dates

The trial office will be closed from 
Monday 19th December 2022 to 

Thursday 5th January 2023.

Thank you for your support in 
2022. We hope that you have a 

restful break between shifts 
over the holiday season and 

return refreshed in 2023!

Let’s randomise 12 more 
participants before the 
end of February 2023!
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Site Months open Screened (n) Recruited (n)

Royal Hallamshire Hospital, Sheffield 13 36 8

Hull Royal Infirmary 13 19 8

James Cook University Hospital, Middlesborough 7 29 7

Wessex Neurological Centre, Southampton 12 21 4

Royal Infirmary, Edinburgh 16 36 4

King’s College Hospital, London 9 56 3

University Hospital of Wales, Cardiff 13 4 3

Bristol Southmead Hospital 12 3 2

Bristol Royal Hospital for Children 13 2 2

Aberdeen Royal Infirmary 15 3 2

Royal Preston Hospital 10 32 1

Alder Hey Children's Hospital, Liverpool 13 8 1

Addenbrooke’s Hospital, Cambridge 13 18 1

NHNN (UCLH), London 14 30 1

St George's Hospital, London 14 3 1

Essex Neurological Centre Romford 1 35 0

Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital 3 1 0

Salford, Manchester 9 2 0

Birmingham Children’s, Hospital 11 7 0

Great Ormond Street Hospital, London 13 6 0

Royal Stoke University Hospital 2 0 0

Royal Victoria Hospital, Newcastle-upon-Tyne 7 0 0

Charing Cross Hospital, London 9 0 0

Walton Centre, Liverpool 11 0 0

TOTAL 351 48

Reminder: Six-Month follow-up

1. All six-month follow-up visits should be performed in person 6 months (± 1 month)
after randomisation as per the study protocol. Any clinical outcome events which 
have occurred following randomisation should be recorded on the study database.

2. The six-month repeat brain MRI scan should also be performed within 5 to 7 
months after randomisation.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch via care.trial@ed.ac.uk
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